
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

9-26-2022—Positive Staff 

Dear Residents and Family Members: 

Following our last update on Friday, we had one staff person test positive for Covid-19 late that 

afternoon.  The staff person was instructed to isolate at home for the required time period, and 

the results were reported to the local and state Departments of Health.  Contact tracing testing 

identified no additional cases, currently.      

As the weather cools off, respiratory illnesses season is heating up!  The nursing staff is in the 

process of collecting resident and family consent forms and plans to commence administering 

influenza vaccines next week.   We anticipate following that up with a Covid booster clinic for 

residents, and then staff will be next!   

If you are planning to visit us, please use our outdoor areas whenever possible.  If you must 

postpone visiting due to illness, Carolyn and her staff can assist you with virtual visitation, so you 

don’t miss a beat!   We will use our best efforts to keep your loved ones up to date with vaccines, 

but don’t forget to schedule appointments for yourself!  The source of several illnesses at LCC 

have been compliments of our visitors.  Please do your part to keep our residents healthy. 

Our nursing staff and social workers can assist with your resident-specific questions and 

concerns, and general facility updates will be available on this website.  

Stay well and be safe. 

 

Pat Ludington, RN 

Administrator 


